Millard North Band Boosters
Meeting
March 28, 2022 - 7:00 pm

Members Present:

Karyn Lawrence, Tina Peterkin, Travis Wilkinson, Lucy Morrison, Lisa
McCary-O’Neal, Joy Campbell, Pat Potter, Patti Morrow, Jicks Wallman, Traci Eckles,
Heidi Abrahams, Matt Bonham, Sara Hansen, Torri Merten, Mihaela Kobjerowski, Josh
Kitchen, Craig Mathis, Ryan Placek, Ann Leever, Ed Pearce

Committee Reports

e Post Prom Party set up went extremely well; many people volunteered.
e Apparel - Kris Morgan taking over for Kris Hill
e Big Band Dance - insurance taken care of and cheesecake order taken care of;
Sign Up Genius will come out after Disney
Chaperones - Disney is planned; uniforms ready to go.
Communications - nothing to report (Ann Blaker)
Feed the Band

o

Matt and Erin Bonham and Tana and Chad Waters will co-chair Feed the
Band for the 2022-2023 year.

e Fundraising - Ann Leever

o

o
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Mattress Sale - July 23 from 10:00-4:00

Parent kick off meeting will be June 21 at 6:00 pm. For every parent that
comes, $5 will be donated; the meeting will take place in the Mustang
Center.

Specialty pillow donated by Custom Fundraising to be auctioned.
Student Kick Off Meeting Tuesday July 12 at 5:30 pm

Yard signs will be available at the May 3 concert

For every mattress purchased; for each student name mentioned, the
student gets a $25 gift card

Band Families need to promote to one family outside of the band at
minimum.

Will be a QR code to send out

50 mattresses will equal $11,000, our goal for this sale.

On the flyers, every mattress purchased - a free sheet set will be given.
Maureen Kitchen is heading up CHI concessions; one or more concession
stands with 7 people in one stand. People must be 19 years old to work.
Guaranteed $700 and tips.

Storm Chasers concessions will happen again this summer



o Plant Sale - modest sales so far, may make a change to annuals. Thanks
Traci and Heidi for their work on marketing.

o Torri Merten has a company for wreath sales this winter if we are
interested.

e Pit/Truck
o Patis leaving on on Tuesday for Orlando
o Uniform packing went extremely well on Monday morning. Thank you,
Wendy Lund.

e Scholarships - Anna Clausen
o Scholarships have been selected and will be awarded at the Music Award
Nights

e Spirit Committee
o Senior Recognition at parent night; parents will stand to be recognized as
well.
e Budget
o The boosters voted for Josh Kitchen to become Treasurer.
o Mihaela did an overview of next year’s budget with all expenses and
incoming funds.

Officer’s Report (6:30 pm)

e Mihaela will give a quick overview of the budget.
e Fundraising reports will be given.
e Take vote for Josh Kitchen to be Booster Treasurer

Directors’ Report
e Winterguard, though a young group, is doing great things and they’ve come a

long way.
o HWAA Championships April 2
o World Guard International - following week.
e Guard is part of the band. Winds, percussion, and guard make up the three
sections of the band.
District music contest coming up at the end of April. Specifics will come out soon
Leadership Team applications coming out soon
Drum Major Auditions at the end of April



e Thank you so much, Wendy Lund, for all of your work with organizing for the
Orlando trip. Thanks also, Pat Potter, for all of your work for the truck for the trip.
e Fall marching show draft should be ready by spring break or shortly thereafter.

New Business
e Middle School Solo and Ensemble Contest on April 30 - Tina Peterkin
spearheading this event.
e Vote for Josh Kitchen as new Treasurer - all members voted aye, no members
voted nay. Josh Kitchen is the new Treasurer for the Millard North Band
Boosters.

Next Meetings:
e April 25
e May3

Respectfully Submitted,
Karyn Lawrence

Secretary
Millard North Band Boosters



